




F.No. 1(5)/M&E/PPRA/2018 
PUBLIC PROCUREMENT REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

CABINET DIVISION 
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 

Managing Director 

Islamabad, the 1th November, 2021. 

Subject PUBLICATION OF CONTRACT AWARDS ON PPRA's WEBSITE WITHOUT ANY REFERENCE TO THE AMOUNT OF CONTRACT 

The Authority vide letter of even No. dated July 01, 2021, (copy attached) 
required all procuring agencies to submit documents related to the evaluation of the bid and 

award of the contract (without any reference to the contract amount) for uploading on the 
PPRA's website, as enshrined under Rule 47 of Public Procurement Rules, 2004 and Regulation 
(2) of Public Procurement Regulations, 2009. However, it has been observed that procuring 
agencies are in partial compliance of the said requirement by submitting the requisite documents 

related to few procurements. 

2. You are once again requested to issue instructions to all procuring agencies 
under the administrative control of your Ministry/Division to provide requisite documents 
pertaining to all procurements along with duly filled proformas attached with the above referred 

letter, so that the same may be uploaded on the Authority's website to ensure public access and 

transparency. 

Encl: as above 

(Rizwan Malik) 

All the Federal Secretaries / Heads of the Organizations 

CC: 
Director (MIS), PPRA with the direction to upload the same on the Authority's 
website for compliance. 

Ist Floor, Federal Bank for Cooperatives Building, Sector G-5/2, Islamabad-Pakistan 
Tel: +92-51-9224824, Facsimile: +92-51-9224823 

e-mail: mdppra@ppra.org.pk 
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